
Two White Earth Supervised Visitation and Safe 
Exchange Sites Planned in Naytahwaush, Ogema 
 
The White Earth DOVE (Down On Violence Everyday) Program has 
collaborated with White Earth Tribal Court, White Earth Public Safety, 
Indian Child Welfare, and Headwaters Intervention Center to 
implement two supervised visitation and safe exchange sites on the 
White Earth Reservation.  
 
 
One center will be established at the Community Center in 
Naytahwaush and the other center will be located at the Dream 
Catcher Homes Office in Ogema. The services provided by these centers 
are focused on reducing the number of children experiencing the 
emotional trauma of witnessing a parent verbally and/or physically 
abuse the other parent during an exchange. 
 
 
A safe, comfortable environment will be available for visits with the non 
custodial parent. The Centers will provide safety and peace of mind to 
parents who fear violence, intimidation or harassment from the other 
parent. Culturally sensitive visitation/ exchange services will be 
available for families. 
 
 
The Collaboration is anticipating the opening of these two centers to be 
November. 
 


